
  any 5158 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  any 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn, i.
e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ by
{any}) means, way.[ql

  as 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn, i.
e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) {as}, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ by
any) means, way.[ql

  by 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn, i.
e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ {by}
any) means, way.[ql

  conversation 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157;
a turn, i.e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with
preposition or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively,
deportment or character: -- (even) as, {conversation}, [+ like]
manner, (+ by any) means, way.[ql

  divers 4187 # polutropos {pol-oot-rop'-oce}; adverb from a
compound of 4183 and 5158; in many ways, i.e. variously as to
method or form: -- in {divers} manners.[ql

  in 4187 # polutropos {pol-oot-rop'-oce}; adverb from a
compound of 4183 and 5158; in many ways, i.e. variously as to
method or form: -- {in} divers manners.[ql

  like 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn,
i.e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ {like}] manner, (+ by
any) means, way.[ql

  manner 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn,
 i.e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with
preposition or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively,
deportment or character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like]
{manner}, (+ by any) means, way.[ql

  manners 4187 # polutropos {pol-oot-rop'-oce}; adverb from a
compound of 4183 and 5158; in many ways, i.e. variously as to
method or form: -- in divers {manners}.[ql

  manners 5159 # tropophoreo {trop-of-or-eh'-o}; from 5158 and
5409; to endure one's habits: -- suffer the {manners}.[ql

  means 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn,
i.e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ by
any) {means}, way.[ql

  steward 2012 # epitropos {ep-it'-rop-os}; from 1909 and 5158
(in the sense of 2011); a commissioner, i.e. domestic manager,
guardian: -- {steward}, tutor.[ql

  suffer 5159 # tropophoreo {trop-of-or-eh'-o}; from 5158 and
5409; to endure one's habits: -- {suffer} the manners.[ql

  the 5159 # tropophoreo {trop-of-or-eh'-o}; from 5158 and 5409;
to endure one's habits: -- suffer {the} manners.[ql

  tutor 2012 # epitropos {ep-it'-rop-os}; from 1909 and 5158 (in
the sense of 2011); a commissioner, i.e. domestic manager,
guardian: -- steward, {tutor}.[ql

  way 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn, i.
e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ by
any) means, {way}.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 1

12/9/2021


